Request 11655 - Limit on taxi numbers

Under the Freedom of Information Act/Environmental Information Regulations, I would like to request the following information:

Did your council impose a limit on the number of taxis in 2005, 2007 and 2009?
Response 
Thank you for your request for information above, which we have dealt with under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I hope the following will answer your query:

No limit was imposed on the number of taxi's in 2005, 2007 and 2009

We aim to provide a high-quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied with this response. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.



